
July 2024 Regulation Board Meeting Summary 
 
The Regulation Board met virtually. The CEO provided an update for the Board on a recent 
article on audiology in a Scottish national paper which had mentioned AHCS, and her 
further communications with the Professional Standards Authority and Chief Scientific 
Officers. The Board had chance to ask questions and to hear more about proposed next 
steps. The Registrar’s report was discussed, noting new Fitness to Practice cases 
received and the upcoming CPD audit for Medical Illustrators and Audiologists. The 
Board approved the proposal to include those on PSA accredited register as certified 
documentary signatories.  Reports were received from the LSI working group and from 
the Education and Training Committee. The latter brought to the attention of the Board 
the use of Artificial Intelligence (AI) within equivalence submissions and a proposed 
statement on this was later circulated to Regulation Board members. The Board received 
a presentation on how AHCS communicates with registrants and were able to discuss 
future ideas and plans. The Board noted that membership of the Regulation Board was 
under review, as it said goodbye to long-standing member Rob Farley and thanked him 
for all his contributions. 
 

 

 

 


